
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

September 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

The focus of the PE department is the enjoyment and sporting progress of students in PE lessons 

through curriculum and enrichment time. Our objective is to engage students in physical education 

activities and provide them with a drive to sustain life-long involvement in Sport.  

 

I am writing to remind you of the procedure in relation to student valuables. The PE staff will not 

accept responsibility for the safe keeping of students’ valuables during PE lessons. This decision has 

been based on a small number of incidents, where valuables have gone missing during curriculum or 

enrichment time.  PE staff will take no responsibility for items that have been left either in the 

changing rooms or on the student in person.  

 

In light of this, we do not encourage students to bring into the Academy items that are of any 

significant value or are likely to be missed if lost during the Academy day. In addition, students are 
recommended to get a locker to store valuables if needed – this can be arranged via form tutors. 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Mr J Lane 

Lead Teacher of Physical Education 

jlane@bedfordacademy.co.uk 

01234 301500 ext 275 
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